
FORGED IN CREATIVITY 

January 22, 2018 

Ms. Ellen Devlin 
Secretariat 
Toronto & East York Community Council 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. W., 2nd floor 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 

Re: Event of Municipal Significance 

Dear Ms. Devlin: 

On behalf of the Liberty Village BIA Board of Management and our 600 member 
businesses, I am pleased to submit this request for a declaration of an Event of 
Municipal Significance. 

The 15th Annual Give Me Liberty event is scheduled to take place on Thursday, June 
14, 2018 from 4 to 11 pm. Give Me Liberty is a street party held on Fraser Avenue 
between King Street and Liberty Street in Liberty Village. The event is hosted by the 
Liberty Village BIA to provide networking, promote local businesses and celebrate our 
vibrant and dynamic community. Give Me Liberty attracts attendance from the 10,000 
employees working for our local businesses. 

If you have any questions please contact the LVBIA office at 416-516-1723 or via email 
at executivedirector@libertyvillagebia.com. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Thompson 
Executive Director 


